
         Jammu & Kashmir 

         H a j   C o m m i t t e e 
Under Department of Haj & Auqaf, Govt. Of Jammu & Kashmir 

 

Notification 

  As per communication received from Haj Committee of India vide No. 

Hc.13/202/2018/817 dated:20/05/2022, all the Intending Haj Pilgrims of UT 

J&K/Ladakh are hereby informed that they shall procure / purchase luggage at their 

own level as Haj Committee of India has intimated that they are not able to deliver 

standardized baggage to the Pilgrims of UTs of J&K/Ladakh owing to very tight Haj 

operation schedule ahead. Accordingly, all the Intending Pilgrims of both the UTs of 

J&K/Ladakh are hereby advised to procure / purchase standardized baggage (Two 

pieces per pilgrim) as per the following dimensions: 

 “Standardized Baggage of 56 inch {28” (Length)+ 18” (Width)+ 10” 

(Height)} However, the size should not exceed 62 inch at any cost. Violation of the 

norms may cause inconvenience to the Hajis at the airport and the luggage which 

does not match with the above standards shall not be allowed.  

Sd/- 
Executive Officer 

J&K Haj Committee 
Srinagar. 

 
No:Haj 2022/Cs/Pr/120          Dated:22/05/2022 

Copy to the: - 

1. Commissioner / Secretary Revenue, (Haj & Auqaf), J&K Civil Secretariat, 
Srinagar. 

2. Divisional Commissioner Kashmir / Jammu/ Ladakh 
3. All Deputy Commissioners (UT of Jammu & Kashmir/Ladakh) 
4. Director Doordarshan Kendra / All India Radio, Srinagar with the request to 

disseminate the contents of the Press Release. 
5. Joint Director Information Kashmir with the request that the press release may 

be given wide publicity.  
6. Incharge Website, JKSHC. 

 

 


